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September 11, 2002 

 

 

This is to notify you that Common Council File Number 011725, related to secondhand motor 

vehicle dealers and auto wreckers, WILL NOT be heard at the September 19th Utilities and 

Licenses Committee due to a change in committee members’ schedules.  I apologize for the 

inconvenience.  You will be notified when it is scheduled for a public hearing. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeff Pawlinski, Chair 

Utilities and Licenses Committee 


